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Portobello Primary School

Weekly Newsletter 

16th November 2018
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Achievement Assembly

This week children have been awarded certificates for ‘Being a good friend’.  Well done to the following children:

Year 1:
Amelia Purvis 
Year 2:  Isabella Robson
Year 3: 
Amy Foster        Year 4:  Connor Flatman
Year 5: Freddie Forster 
Year 6:
Emmy Grey 
Celebrating Attendance 

Well done to Year 2 for best attendance again this week!
Remember all classes compete for a termly attendance prize.  It is very close so far with Year 5 just in the lead!
Book Fair 
Our Book Fair will be open in the hall from 3.30pm – 5pm on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday.  If you can’t make it don’t worry – you can order the books on line as explained in the leaflet your child will bring home today. 

Musical.ly has a new name - TikTok (Safer Internet Centre)
The social network app Musical.ly has often given adults cause for concern, because of the way that children use it to generate and share their own short videos and lip sync to popular audio clips. The app has a new name and new features, and now includes live streaming. Although the app has an age-limit of 13 years old, in practice we know younger children are using it, and the content may not be suitable.
Profiles on TikTok are automatically set to public, so that any content you post can be seen by anyone within the app.  There is also a Restricted Mode which can help to filter out inappropriate content and prevent the user from being able to start their own live streams.
You can find out more here: https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/blog/what-tiktok-looking-latest-lip-syncing-app
Dogs at the school gate 
We have had several parents asking that we kindly remind dog owners that some of our pupils are afraid of dogs and that you do not tie dogs unattended at the gate.  This can unsettle children coming in to school.

Barnardo’s Drop-in - Thursday 6th December between 11.00am and 1.00pm
Are you struggling with your child’s behaviour at home? Parents can call in for advice on parenting strategies and to find out about other types of support available, including group parenting programmes.  No need for an appointment and free refreshments provided. 
School Council News 

The School Council would like to thank everyone for their support for Children in Need on Friday.
Dates for your diary 
· 20th and 21st November – parents evenings -  Appointments available to book online 
**Christmas dates – tickets not yet available** 

· Wednesday 5th December – Christmas Film Club 

· 2.30pm Thursday 6th December – CHRISTMAS FAYRE 

· Thursday 13th December – Christmas lunch 

· 9.30am Tuesday 18th December KS2 Christmas Nativity  /  5pm KS1 Christmas Nativity  

· 9.30am Wednesday 19th December KS1 Christmas Nativity  /  5pm KS2 Christmas Nativity  

· Friday 21st December – Christmas Jumper Day 
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